To : Global Compact Office and stakeholders
From : Nidal Turjman
Date :  August28" 2011

Subject : Grace Letter Submission

Ref.No : EmI/MG/NT/da/11/2743

Dear Sirs,

We are kindly requesting more time to submit our “Communication on Progress”
forms and updates, since we are expecting in November this year new activities and
events concerning this matter.

Sure your help regarding the above requested updates for the next step is highly
appreciated.

Thank you and Best Regards,

Yours Sincerely

Nidal Turjima
Acting
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